
 

 

04-11-2024 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

 

To All Residents,  

 

Please be advised that the wall located at Gronant Institute has been deemed 

unstable. EMW have not yet conducted a risk assessment to evaluate the safety 

of this structure in preparation for the Remembrance Sunday Service. 

For safety, we urge everyone to exercise extra caution as entry is at your own 

risk. 

Thank you for your cooperation 

Sincerely, 

Clerk to the Council  

Lydia Harvey 

07300836123 


